
Dear Tenants, 

We hope this message finds you well. As part of our commitment to ensuring a comfortable 

living environment, we would like to gather your feedback regarding the shared areas of our 

property. 

Your input is valuable in helping us maintain and improve these spaces. Please take a few 

moments to share your thoughts on the following: 

• Cleanliness of the shared areas 

• Availability of amenities 

• Safety and security measures 

• Suggestions for improvement 

We appreciate your insights and encourage you to reply by [insert deadline]. Thank you for 

being a part of our community! 

Best regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Property Management Company] 


